
Worshipful Mayor of 
Wandsworth attended 
the eleventh WoW Mums 
AGM and presented the 
awards to thank the 
WoW  volunteers for 
giving their time to make 
Wandsworth a better 
place to live in. 
WoW Mums would like 
to thank our funders, who 
supported our projects 
for elderly, parents and 
children.   
WoW Mum Gema Gil has 
been a WoW Treasurer 
and a WoW Karate    
administrator volunteer 
for the last 8 years and 
has been a Sheppard 
House RA Chair.   Mayor Cllr Pierce McCausland and WoW Mum Gema Gil 

Battersea Man’s Shed   
celebrated their achieve-
ments this month with the     
premier of their film, made 
and edited by  Sandra 

Munoz Alvarez , CEO of 
Keepsake Videos.     
Member’s Library room in 
Battersea Art Centre was 
transformed into a small 

cinema, where everyone 
watched this uplifting film 
with Deputy Mayor Cllr 
Jane Cooper, Elaine 
Curley and Semih Sener. 
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WoW at NHS CCG Event 

Children’s Centre Service 

AGE UK Top Volunteer 
AGE UK gave a special thanks to 
Sandra Munoz Alvarez, who volun-
teers for their newest  service - 
Digipals. Sandra gives her time 
every week to provide friendly 
computer support to older people 
around the borough. Sandra is sup-
portive and patient with everyone. 
She interacts with and delights in 
sharing the benefits of computers 
and the internet with AGE UK   
service users. Indeed, she has also 
made a short film, in her own time, 
to support the service and demon-
strate how getting online can help 
older people. Sandra we salute you! 

 Event in 
York      
Gardens   
Library to 
save the  
Children’s 
Centre    
Service was 
attended by 
local parents 
and MP   
Marsha de 
Cordova.                         

WoW Mums were invited, 
as a previous CCG grant 
user, to attend the Wands-
worth Clinical Commission-
ing Group’s report on   
community grants.  WoW 
Mums Senia Dedic and 
Syeda Islam (in the photo) 
were very pleased with the 
new opportunity to work 
with the CCG and deliver 
another WoW service to 
improve the NHS.  

W O W  M U M S  

Sandra in the middle with Digipals 



WoW Mums Enterprise Club 
has been invited by Wands-
worth Job Centre Plus to take 
part in a mini jobs fair for 
women, with aim to pay    
special attention to problems, 
which women have with    
employability, especially with 
childcare as catch 22.  

Worshipful Mayor and Mayoress of  
Wandworth attended our inter-
generational dinner in Haven Lodge, as 
our special guests to celebrate our 9th 
year of providing regular and free inter-
generational events in Battersea for 
three generations to bridge the gap 
between the elderly and the youth. 
This was a very first project of this kind 
to start in local sheltered accommoda-
tions back in 2010, to alleviate loneli-
ness and isolation of elderly in our 
community. Special bond has been 
forged between our elderly neighbors 
and WoW, whom we involved in all 
local events and celebrations. 

WoW in Job Centre 

WoW Dinner in Haven Lodge 

W.O.W 

 Next job fair in Wands-
worth Job Centre is on 
15th February from 10am. 
 Photo: WoW Mum Senia 
Dedić, Rupa Patel, Wands-
worth JC Emploment    
Adviser and Kuljit Chagar, 
Shepards Bush JC           
Employment Adviser  

WoW Karate  
for Children is on every       
Saturday –term time- 
 in KLS  
10am for Juniors and  
11am for Seniors 
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WoW at NHS CCG Event
Children’s Centre Service
AGE UK Top Volunteer
AGE UK gave a special thanks to Sandra Munoz Alvarez, who volunteers for their newest  service - Digipals. Sandra gives her time every week to provide friendly computer support to older people around the borough. Sandra is supportive and patient with everyone. She interacts with and delights in sharing the benefits of computers and the internet with AGE UK   service users. Indeed, she has also made a short film, in her own time, to support the service and demonstrate how getting online can help older people. Sandra we salute you!
Do you have a success story to share? If so please email volunteering@ageukwandsworth.org.uk 
 Event in York      Gardens   Library to save the  Children’s Centre    Service was attended by local parents and MP   Marsha de Cordova.                        
WoW Mums were invited, as a previous CCG grant user, to attend the Wandsworth Clinical Commissioning Group’s report on   community grants.  WoW Mums Senia Dedic and Syeda Islam (in the photo) were very pleased with the new opportunity to work with the CCG and deliver another WoW service to improve the NHS. 
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 Women of Wandsworth 
WoW Mums Enterprise Club has been invited by Wandsworth Job Centre Plus to take part in a mini jobs fair for women, with aim to pay    special attention to problems, which women have with    employability, especially with childcare as catch 22. 
Worshipful Mayor and Mayoress of  Wandworth attended our inter-generational dinner in Haven Lodge, as our special guests to celebrate our 9th year of providing regular and free intergenerational events in Battersea for three generations to bridge the gap between the elderly and the youth. This was a very first project of this kind to start in local sheltered accommodations back in 2010, to alleviate loneliness and isolation of elderly in our community. Special bond has been forged between our elderly neighbors and WoW, whom we involved in all local events and celebrations.
WoW in Job Centre
WoW Dinner in Haven Lodge
W.O.W
 Next job fair in Wandsworth Job Centre is on 15th February from 10am.
 Photo: WoW Mum Senia Dedić, Rupa Patel, Wandsworth JC Emploment    Adviser and Kuljit Chagar, Shepards Bush JC           Employment Adviser 
Sandra in the middle with Digipals
WoW Karate 
for Children is on every       Saturday –term time-
 in KLS 
10am for Juniors and 
11am for Seniors
Mayor Cllr Pierce McCausland and WoW Mum Gema Gil


